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     August 28, 2011 

 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
Since the Fall is fast approaching, it’s the time to plan for this year’s Ohio Inorganic Weekend. 
As a reminder, the meeting will be held on October 28-29 at the University of Cincinnati.  We 
will have a poster session on the Friday evening and student talks on the Saturday.  To help us 
plan for the event, we would like to collect the following information from you: 
 
(1) How many of your group members (including yourself) will be coming? 
(2) For each research presentation, please send us the title, presenter’s name, and the preference 
for a poster or oral presentation. 
  
Please email the requested information to hairong.guan@uc.edu by October 14, 2011. 
 
We look forward to seeing you here at Cincinnati! 
 
Mike Baldwin 
Bill Connick 
Hairong Guan 


